
Coronado Hills/ Creekside General Meeting 
February 20, 2024 
 
 
Board members present: 
Debra Sistrunk, President 
Cheryl Thompson, Vice President 
Catherine Wusterhausen, Secretary 
Natalie Dowd, Newsletter Editor 
 
16 people were present, including board members. 
 
Meeting called to order by the President at 6:30 PM. 
 
Minutes read and approved. 
 
Treasurers report read and approved. 
 
 

• Discussion of encampment on vacant land along 183.  Code enforcement has been 
notified and will respond. 

• Discussion of deed restrictions. 
• Discussion of QR code.  Attendees found it easy to use. 
• Report on meeting location – the board is still looking for an affordable location for in 

person meetings. 
• Discussion of Association costs. 
• Attendees were invited to suggest possible guest speakers.  The following suggestions 

were received: 
o Mayor Kirk Watson 
o Representatives of the Zero Waste Block Leader program 
o Councilmember Natasha Harper Madison 
o APD District Representative 
o Code Enforcement 

• Discussion of illegally parked cars. 
• Discussion of civic organizations taking an interest in land development matters. 

Attendees mentioned Austin Neighborhood Association, Community not Commodity, and 
AURA Austin. 

 
Meeting adjourned at 7:37 
 
 


